
   Attendance     
Best attenders last week were 6J with 97.1%  

Whole school attendance for the week was 91.6%. 

Attendance for the year so far improving at 93.0% 
Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

6J 97.1% 

4I 96.1% 

6W 95.4% 

3S 95.2% 

4B 92.6% 

2G 91.6% 

RC 91.2% 

5YP 91.1% 

3C 91.0% 

1A 90.5% 

5SP 90.1% 

1D 89.3% 

2B 86.7% 

RM 84.3% 

 Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Y6 Leavers Service             
the leavers Service will take place in St Barnabas 

Church on Friday at 9.00am. We look forward to 

Year 6 parents coming along. Thankyou 

RockSteady Concert             
On Thursday the 20

th
 July we will be holding the 

Rock Steady Concert in School at 10.30am. All 

parents of children involved are invited to attend. 

EARLY CLOSURE FRIDAY        
Reminder school will close at 1pm Friday 21

st
 July. 

Children will have lunch then collected as normal. 

NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 21
st

 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Upcoming events! 

Tuesday 18
th

 July 9.00am- Reception RM & RC Class Assembly  

Tuesday 18
th

 July 2.30pm – Reception Ugly Bug Ball   

Wednesday 19
th

 July House Point Treat – Atlantis 

Thursday 20
th

 July 10.30am – Rock Steady Concert 

Friday 21
st

 July 9.00am - Y6 Leavers Service in church 

Friday 21
st

 July 1.00pm – School closes for the Summer 

Tuesday September 5
th

  8.35am - School Opens 

 

End of Year Letter 

As we approach the end of yet another school 

year we can celebrate the Success of our, 

school productions, services, residential visits, 

various school trips, the return of the Heaton 

Gala, Intergenerational events and our recent 

Ofsted Inspection. The children were truly 

amazing last week and a testament to the 

school. I would like to thank all our parents 

for their continued support for the school and 

its leaders and all the staff who care for your 

children. At the end of this school year we will 

sadly say Goodbye to Mr Suleman, Miss Gorry 

and Mrs Horan. We wish them well in their 

new ventures. Have a wonderful summer 

holiday and I look forward to seeing you all in 

September. Mrs Smith 

This year’s Summer Reading Challenge begins on 
Saturday, 8

th
 July. Sign up to read book and earn 

rewards at your local library or online at 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 
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